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Brothers and sisters, 

 

I just returned from San Antonio, Texas where we held a National Leadership Summit with President 

Dunkley and a representative from IHQ came to find out what we are doing in America with our 3 

Campaigns. Our results have captured True Mother's attention and especially IHQ wanted to know 

exactly what we are doing. It was a very uplifting and inspiring meeting in which we analyzed what we 

have done so far, celebrated our victories and made determinations for the next 21-day sprint from 

November 18th. 

 

On Monday evening at 8:00pm PST I will offer a Providential Update on where things are at in our 

American Church now. You can watch by zoom if you are not near BAFC. (see below) 

 

Let's continue to make a great effort to bring victory for heaven. 

 

God Bless, 

 

Kevin and Masako Thompson 

 

 

 


